
October Newsletter 

November at a Glance 
1 PD Day-No School 

4  ESAC Meeting 8:45 am 

6  School Swag orders due 

6-12 Scholastic Book Fair  

8  Remembrance Day Ceremony 

 Volleyball Wind-up Tournament 

11  Remembrance Day—No School 

14  Hot Dog Day 

 Cardboard Boat Races-Lethbridge 

20  Report Card Day 

 Picture Retakes 

20  Parent Teacher Interviews  

22  No School 

24  PD Day-No School 

28 Hot Lunch 

Thank you to everyone who attended the 

school harvest supper and purchased some 

awe inspiring art or delectable desserts and 

baking items. Your generosity raised  

towards the  playground fundraiser.  

This Community and Enchant 

School are amazing. 

If you have not already ordered 

off the Fotees pop up store you 

only have until November 7th.  

Enchant School | Fotees Custom Apparel | 

powered by OrderMyGear (itemorder.com)  

 

Anyone wishing to order at the office must 

see Mrs. Bell before November 6th.  

 

**Your order will be filled once the store is 

closed.** 

Please join us in remembrance 

Miss Loewen is bubbling with excitement 

for this years book fair which runs from  

November 6th-12th.  Flyers will be sent 

home showcasing what will be at the 

bookfair.   

Library hours will be extended.  Stay 

tuned! 

Hot lunch cards are still 

available at the office. 

https://enchantschool.itemorder.com/shop/home/
https://enchantschool.itemorder.com/shop/home/


Parents and Students, 

 

The end of another month and it has been a busy one. First off, a huge thank you to everyone for 

supporting our Harvest Supper at the school. Over $13 000.00 has been raised through this event. 

It was a great evening and we appreciate everyone that helped to make it happen. All of these 

funds are going towards improvements to our School playground that will make a portion of our 

playground accessible for all students at the school. Your generosity and support are much         

appreciated. 

We will be having our Remembrance Day Ceremony on Friday November 8th at 11:00 am at the 

cenotaph on main street as long as weather permits. All members of the community are welcome 

to attend.  

We have a number of students in grades 3 to 6 that have been learning the game of volleyball and 

working on their skills since the beginning of September. On Friday November 8th we will be 

hosting Vauxhall Elementary and Lomond School for a Volleyball jamboree at the school starting at 

1:00 pm. This will be the first time many of these students will compete against other teams. We 

are looking forward to this event and the opportunity the kids will  have to improve their skills. 

As soon as this ends we are looking forward to running some basketball practices at the school for 

the same aged students. It would be great to have some assistance from some parents. Contact 

Mr. Moser if you are able to help out. 

Report Cards will be going home on Wednesday November 20th and Parent Teacher Interviews 

are set for the afternoon/evening of Thursday, November 21st. We look forward to discussing the 

progress of the students with parents on that date.  

We love to have Student Teachers at Enchant School and have welcomed a couple of student 

teachers that will be working in Grade 1 and Grade ¾ for the next five weeks. Mr. Connor 

Mccaughtrie and Miss Cadence Wenc Mcintyre. 

Our annual Book Fair will be happening next week. See dates and times inside the newsletter. 

We have a lot of new options for school clothing available for sale right now. Information on this 

clothing is inside the newsletter. 



November 8th 

10:50 am 

Enchant 

Cenotaph 

Please join us in remembrance! 



Hi I am Emily-rose from grade 5/6, here to tell 

you about what has been going on in our class. 

This month we made art projects for the harvest 

supper. We made pumpkins out of books and we 

made angels out of wire. In Enrichment we made 

catapults and we had a contest to see who could 

launch a candy pumpkin the farthest. We started 

learning about ancient Athens in Social. We 

learned about how they started democracy and 

the Olympics.  Our class built tinfoil boats in    

Science to learn about buoyancy.  In art we made 

portraits in the style of Tim Burton. They are 

hanging in the hall. Come have a look!  

In October I have been observing a lot of dizzy play. In dizzy play, children interact and express large forms 

of play through  language, drama, and full-body exploration. The children have gotten into a routine,      

allowing them to dive deeper into play and create playful expressions of their learning. Over this past 

month, we have talked about pumpkins and the many properties of them, where they grow and who 

grows them. The children are looking forward to  explore even further with our hands-on exploration.  

They have explored building stores, creating animal farms, and a lot of broken-down semis that needed 

fixing.   



So many students in the Jr. High room are avid readers. 

They check out books at school, and many frequently visit 

the local library over lunch break. Miss Cummings also 

brought two boxes filled with books for the classroom, 

and their arrival was a hit! Note: there may or may not 

have even been a student who smelled a book delivered 

to them. <giggle giggle> 

Bookworms, unite!  

The 3/4 students had so much fun creating artwork for the 

Fall Supper art sale. One of their fave projects was making 

sets of Christmas cards. They learned all about the wonderful 

world of cardmaking including maintaining even borders,  

clustering, and what ephemera & sentiments are. They took 

their time to match colours carefully and even added           

dimension! The students were so excited many didn’t want to 

sell the cards (which was okay since we had other projects to 

select from). They should be extremely proud of the        

craftsmanship shown in the cards and ALL their artwork!   The 

3/4’s completed a group poster project after reading The Wild 

Robot. They worked amazingly with their team to showcase 

all they’d learned about the story. This class is absolutely 

WILD for The 

Wild Robot!  



The grade one class has had a very busy October! Everyone had a lot of fun making 

art projects for the Harvest Supper. The class has been reading simple words and 

pattern stories. In math we are exploring numbers to 20 and the kids have been 

showing numbers in different ways. We have finished our       science unit about the 

four seasons and the class had a great time making projects with leaves. In social 

studies, the class has been busy learning about belonging and discussing all the 

different places where they feel safe. We are looking forward to having a student 

teacher from the University of Lethbridge in the classroom, Mr. Conner McCaughtrie 

will be joining us in November. 

Wow, it's the end of October!  

Kindergarten had great fun making the 

"patch work quilt" pumpkins for the   

harvest supper and we hope you enjoyed 

seeing them as much as we liked making 

them.  Thanks for your support.  

Kindergarten has been diligently learning 

about 2D shapes and  numbers to 8 this 

month in math.  We have been looking at 

objects and sorting them by attribute.  In 

language learning, we continue to learn 

letters and associate words to beginning 

sounds.    



The Grade 2’s first mystery reader came to 

visit in October.  Throughout the week they 

were given clues about our reader and got to 

guess who they thought it was.  At the end of 

the week Constable Kennedy Gallant read a 

story to us and answered questions about 

being a police officer.  After answering all of 

their questions the grade 2’s got to sit in the 

drivers seat or the back seat of the police 

truck and hear the sirens! 

Thank you Constable Gallant! 
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